
 

23rd July 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We wish Year 6 well as they move on to High School and congratulate them on their 

wonderful assembly this morning.  

School Uniform 

White shirt/ Polo Shirt/ Red Tie 

Grey Trousers/Skirt 

Royal Blue Jumper/Cardigan 

Black School Shoes (not trainers) 

We do have the option of a jumper/cardigan or polo shirt with the school logo on 

available from The School Uniform shop on Sale Circle although this is not compulsory.  

PE Kit 

Blue/Black Shorts (Tracksuit Bottoms in the Winter for outside sports) 

White T- Shirt 

Pumps/Trainers                                                                                                                                                     

Please could you make sure that all clothing is labelled with your child’s name.  PE kits 

should be in a small drawstring bag. (No large rucksacks/bags in school as the cloakrooms 

are not big enough!) 

Dinner Money for the first half term is £85.80 

After School Clubs.                                                                                                                                                                  

They will begin on Monday 9th September. We will organise all the different activities and 

you can sign up for them in the first week back.  

I wish you all a very happy holiday and look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 3rd 

September 2019. 

Many thanks for your support this year. 

Sarah Yates    Head Teacher   

 

 

Love God, Love One Another 


